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July 4, 2008 

Case No. 07-1112-WS-AIR 

PUCO 
Att: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Dear Sir; 

I wish to protest the newest rate increase request from Ohio American Water 

Company. I have been a resident of Glengarry Heights since 1969 have 

suffered silently through poor service and poor quality water (both situations 

have improved somewhat over the years). I was hoping to be able to remain 

in my house for my remaining years but utility increases such as this will 

make living in this community practically impossible for someone on a fixed 

income. Please help Ohio American Water to see that increases of this magnitude 

do not make them a "good neighbor". 

Sincerely, 

Helen Overly 
3417 Brazzaville Road 
Westerville, Ohio 43081 
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